
SAMPLE LETTER SENT WITH FGC/FGDM PLAN 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
April 12, 2008 
 
 
Dear Family Member and or Service Provider: 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the Plan that was developed at the Family 
Group Decision Making meeting on June 14, 2008. 
 
Should this plan require any changes or amendments, please let me know by 
June 28, 2008,  otherwise I will assume that this Plan is acceptable. 
 
I would like to take a moment to thank all of you for contributing one way or 
another to the Plan for Janet, James and Jill.   
 
Wishing you all the very best with this plan. 
 
  
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Coordinator for FGDM 
 
 


